Dear Homer.

I am very pleased to get the membership in the Institute for Advanced Study for the second term of the academic year 18 1980-1981 and Gohdman Fellowship. I am very grateful to you for encouraging me to apply for the fellowship and for your supporting without which I blieve I wouldn't have the Chance.

I have posted a few days ago the off-prints of my two articles and will be posting the new Portrait-Book soon.

I am looking forward to meeting my old friends and coleages in a Years time.

Give my love to Dorothy

Yours ever,

Boğazici Üniversitesi Arşiv ve Dokümantasyon Merkezi Jale İnan Arşivi 

